Town of Chatham
February, 2021
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman

Minutes to January 2021 meeting approved as written.

The Selectmen signed vouchers.

The Selectmen signed a timber warrant. (Taygenta $1,536.52)

DRA sent letter indicating that the 2020 median ration for the town was
100% and that the sales ratio for the town was 96.6%

Carroll County sent a copy of the 2019 financial audit to the town.

Ron Briggs and the Board discussed the upcoming election in March. It
was decided that the town meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 9%,
There will be an option for people to attend the meeting by zoom. If a
person wishes to do this, they must notify the town clerk prior to the
Thursday before town meeting.

Jason Eastman was asked, by Seth Bushey, if he could remove a few
very tall pine trees that are located on town property. He is worried
that they might be blown over onto his property. The Selectmen will
arrange to look at the trees prior to the next meeting.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia Pitman



